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Bishop Charles Gauci, the Bishop of the Catholic Diocese of Darwin and the Northern Territory, has 
unveiled a new Diocesan logo that represents the Holy Spirit and the Northern Territory in equal 
measure. Developed aŌer wide consultaƟon with various groups of people in the Territory, the new 
logo is a significant departure from the previous pracƟce of using the coat of arms of the Bishop of the 
Ɵme as the Diocesan logo. 

"Up Ɵll now, there has not been a Diocesan logo," said Bishop Charles Gauci. "That to me is not 
sufficient. The Diocese needs to have its own logo irrespecƟve of who is Bishop at the Ɵme." 

The new logo features a dove that represents the Holy Spirit, with the right wing of the dove in the 
shape of the Northern Territory. The red ochre, which is widely used by NT's First NaƟons People and 
is also incorporated in the NT flag, is also a prominent feature. The dots forming the Cross represent 
the dot painƟng that is widely used by NT's First NaƟons People. The opening in the dove represents 
being open to the flow of the Holy Spirit, and the curved blue line represents the water of BapƟsm and 
the Arafura Sea. 

"We are a Church with a mission. A Church for the world. A Church called to embrace all with the fire 
of love, and we want our logo to embody this," added Bishop Gauci. 

The new logo is a significant step for the Diocese, which has long been without its own visual idenƟty. 
The raƟonale of the logo explained by Bishop Charles can be viewed on the Diocese's website: 
hƩps://darwin.catholic.org.au/new-diocesan-logo/.  
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